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In the coming term, I hope to con8nue the work that the CLA has done with regards to ensuring 
that the criminal defence bar has a voice, par8cularly in terms of communica8on and 
nego8a8ons with the various stakeholders in the criminal jus8ce system. I also hope to con8nue 
to provide a perspec8ve from those that prac8ce outside of Toronto and to ensure that the 
defence bar is aware of the benefits that our organiza8on has for them both professionally and 
personally. 
 
As we move past the shutdowns related to Covid 19 we are seeing many changes in the way 
things are done in our system and it is vital that the defence bar con8nues to be an integral part 
of planning and adap8ng as we move forward. 


